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MEMO 
 

 
Date:  October 22, 2018 
 
To:  Board of Directors 
 
From: Roni Luckenbill, CEO 
 
Subject: Gift Acceptance Policies 
 
 

Attached are the revised Gift Acceptance Policies, which will be presented for approval at the November 
board meeting.  Please review and be prepared to discuss the policies at our board meeting. 
 
We welcome your questions. 
 

 

Attachment C 


